Media Community;

On this CD, are three PSAs produced to raise awareness of Non-Point Source Pollution in our communities.  We would sincerely appreciate any help you could provide in reaching the general public.  These PSAs were professionally produced to provide you with the quality you require.  These PSAs are a portion of a broader campaign by the Cities of the Nebraska Stormwater Cooperative including Kearney, Lexington, Grand Island, Hastings, Scottsbluff, Columbus, Norfolk, Fremont, Beatrice and North Platte to reduce the amount of pollutants discharged from the storm drainage system to waters of the state of Nebraska.  As these discharges receive no treatment, we feel this is an important message for the community to receive.  
Please feel free to contact us if you have any problems with these materials or suggestions for future outreach efforts.

Thank you for your time,

Bill Brecks
Stormwater Program Specialist 

Nebraska Stormwater Cooperative

City of Lexington
308.324.2341
bbrecks@cityoflex.com
